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	Comments


At its 3/30/11 meeting, the PDCWG reviewed NOGRR067 and recommends that the Operations Working Group (OWG) recommend rejection as it incorrectly limits the review of frequency events and incorrectly changes the Governor droop setting design requirement to a Governor performance requirement.  The reference to the PDCWG scope for the event selection process is incorrect.  The PDCWG agrees that some of the proposed language such as “QSE” vs. “Resource Entity” is appropriate and will be incorporated into a PDCWG-sponsored NOGRR.
	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None at this time.
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